
6.6.16 COVER LETTER 2 pgs 

To: xxxxxx xxxxx – Senator Bill Nelson, Orlando – Fax xxx-xxx-xxxx – 17 pages including this cover letter 

From: Judith Futerfas – xxx-xxx-xxxx 

Hi xxxxxx,  

In looking over the 31 pages sent from you on 5.31.16 (to the DC office) that the Senator’s Washington, 

DC staff gave to me there on 5.31.16, I see that some emails I had sent you are missing, including 

attached documents.  (I know you had, at some point, told me that you had never received any emails 

from me.)  These 31 pages you sent were emails I had sent and faxed to you (via your offices including 

Orlando and Tallahassee).  You sent these copies to me via the DC office to let me know that they had 

been forwarded to the FBI.  Enclosed here, in this fax, are some (but not all, probably about half) other 

pages that I had also sent to you or your offices.  They include email attachments and correspondence in 

the email bodies themselves.  If you want further proof they had been sent I will be glad to forward the 

actual emails to you.   

I am also including a copy of the letter I wrote in your DC office on 5.31.16 requesting that the FBI 

address the other more serious concerns I had written them about on several occasions.  (See the FBI 

letter to your offices dated 5.20.16 in reference to my complaints.  Their letter only responds to cyber 

hacking.)  I had received a letter from the Senator’s office a few months ago stating that the FBI would 

be investigating my concerns.  I do not have that letter with me currently but it seems that you should 

have a copy of it.  My other concerns were included in the 31 pages you sent to me via the DC office on 

5.31.16 and also again in these pages faxed here.  The hacking the FBI refers to in their letter dated 

5.20.16 was quite serious; fortunately, it seems to have abated both at work and home.  I DID SEND A 

LETTER TO YOU, THAT WAS INCLUDED IN THE 31 PAGES TO THE FBI, THAT WAS ORIGINALLY SENT TO, 

AND DOCUMENTED A MEETING I HAD WITH, UM’S IT SECURITY MANAGER, TIM RAMSEY, ON 12.10.15, 

AT HIS OFFICE.  IN THAT LETTER (DATED 12.11.15), I NOTE THAT I HAD GIVEN MR. RAMSEY, “eight 

different correspondences with IT regarding: emails to and from me not being received; Metric, Citirx, 

and/or IE most recently inaccessible for probably about five days; the deleted and moved personal folder 

emails from June and October; printing rerouted from February; and my falsely started and ended FCDS 

abstractor code renewal exam (July) was also included.”  WOULD THE FBI LIKE ME TO SEND THEM THESE 

DOCUMENTS THAT WERE HANDED TO MR. RAMSEY?  I had also reported probably three times to the 

FBI via their online site and never heard back.  Moreover, my local police department has at least five 

complaints including email and phone hacking including documentation that one cell phone number was 

remotely forwarded to another of my cell numbers maliciously.  The forwarded phone (number) was at 

my apartment, and no one else was there.  I had the second phone with me at work.  I also showed 

them documentation of my security camera taking photos while it was disarmed.  Numerous other 

hacking complaints were also documented with the Apple store, and the US and State Attorney’s offices.  

The same types of maliciousness occurred at home and work including deleted and disappeared (before 

they were even sent) emails.   

 


